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THE FOURTH TRANSNATIONAL PROJECT MEETING 

SUSTAINABLE SERVICE IN DS 
 

INVOLVING PERSONS WITH DOWN SYNDROME IN THE 
IMPLEMENTATION OF SUSTAINABLE DEVELOPMENT GOALS 

THROUGH SERVICE LEARNING  
 

Despite all the pandemic restrictions, during the 22nd and 23rd of April 2022, the Sustainable 
Service in DS Consortium keeps working on the training program dedicated to involving people 
with Down syndrome and other intellectual disabilities in becoming active actors of change for 
a better world. The meeting was planned face to face in Larissa, Greece and it should have been 
called the fourth transnational project meeting. In fact, it represents the 11th on-line project 
management meeting in a period of 15 months.  

 

The sustained efforts of all the members of the Consortium are beginning to produce tangible 
outcomes.  Seven Service-Learning Training Activities (SLTAs) and their afferent Training 
Materials (TM) have been produced in the framework of Intellectual Output 2 (IO2) and 
Intellectual Output 3 (IO3).  

The first main topic of the meeting was to Train the Trainer for Training Activities (SLTA1 – 
SLTA7 – IO2) and the afferent Training Materials (TM – IO3). In this respect, all the partners 
prepared the content of SLTAs and TM. It was for the first time when a whole content of the 
SSinDS training program was on the table. 

The training took place in the chronological order of SLTAs. The training activities and afferent 

training materials were simultaneously presented for each stage of the training process. Each 



   
 

2020-1-RO01-KA204-080306 Page 2 
 

partner responsible for designing the learning content presented the related drafts,  one hour 

being allocated for each TA and TM.  

 

 
The second main topic of the meeting was the e-Training Platform, its functionality and ways for 

developing ICT learning tools for people with Down syndrome. 
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Let’s make a better world together!  

 

 
 

For more information on the training process and activities, please STAY TUNED and 
periodically visit our project website www.sustainableserviceinds.eu 
 
The information and views set out in this press release are those of the author(s) and do not necessarily 
reflect the official opinion of the European Union. Neither the European Union institutions and bodies 
nor any person acting on their behalf may be held responsible for the use which may be made of the 

information contained therein.  
 
 
 

http://www.sustainableserviceinds.eu/?fbclid=IwAR1AT1ufSpuWH4u4_T6iwrEH7pR0NhbLSvmFmfR8yP7xR1bG6tyi_-qW-8Q

